
From: mary lane [mailto:ryla2015@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 6:21 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

City of Portland leaders: 
Portland needs a FULL BAN on ALL new fossil fuel terminals, large or SMALL! 
Please do the job you were elected to do: keep our environment and people safe and 
do what Portlanders want you to do!!! 

From: mary lane  
Email: ryla2015@gmail.com  
Address: 2009 se taylor st., portland, Oregon, 97214  

 


